

## YEAR FOUR NEWSLETTER

News updates from Sheringham Community Primary School & Nursery

## **KEY DIARY DATES**

- Children in Need 17/11/23 Carol Concert 5/12/23
- Christmas lunch 12/12/23
- Christmas Party 15/12/23
- Christmas Fair 15/12/23
- Last day -2.30pm 20/12/23
- Return to school 4/1/24
- Roman Trip 24/1/24

## Year 4 Newsletter Autumn 2

**English:** The Jabberwocky by Lewis Carroll, The Iron Man by Ted Hughes and The Winter's Child by Angela McAllister

Maths: Subtraction, Area, Multiplication and Division.

**Science:** Solids, Liquids and Gases and The Water Cycle.

RE: Investigating Christian Beliefs.

French: Prices and Types of Shops.

**Computing:** Coding using Logo.

**DT:** Healthy Food (soup)

**RSHE**: My Body

We hope everyone had a lovely half term. It was lovely to meet and talk to you all during parent consultation week. The children have settled and worked really well in the first half term and we look forward to more of the same.

**Homework**: Homework will be sent home on a Friday. This will include one task, 30 minutes of Maths Whizz and reading. The main task can be completed in the homework book or on Google Classroom. This needs to be handed in on Wednesday or earlier.

**Reading:** It is extremely important to try to read regularly, so that the children can continue to build on their skills as a reader. Please encourage children to record any new words that they find whilst reading so that we can explore new vocabulary together.

**Merits**: In order for children to receive their weekly merit we expect them to complete their homework each week, read three times a week and complete 30 minutes of Maths Whizz.

**P.E.** P.E. lessons will be on Mondays and Thursdays. Please can the children arrive in school wearing their full kit on Thursdays and trainers on Monday.



**Snacks**: We encourage the children to have healthy snack at playtimes for example fruit, vegetables or cereal bars. This does not include chocolate or crisps.

**Roman Trip**: We would like to remind you that Year 4 will be visiting the Castle Museum in Norwich for a Roman Day on Wednesday 24th January. The day consists of four activities led by museum staff. The children usually enjoy this trip and it is a chance to immerse themselves in Ancient Roman activities.

**Carol Concert:** More details we be sent out about this soon. Please watch out for it in your parent mails. It will be a ticketed event.





